Theresa Utton

Subject: FW: funding for the Working Landscape program

From: C. Jane Taylor []

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 8:34 AM

To: Theresa Utton

Subject: funding for the Working Landscape program

Dear Theresa Utton,

Please continue funding this program. Our relationship to our landscape is one of the things that makes Vermont
what it is.

Thank you,

C. Jane Taylor
Hinesburg, VT



